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Dear Sir or Madam, 

This will serve as the exhibit to confirm that overlap exists between the proposed facility and the existing licensed 

facility contours as shown in the attached exhibit.  The proposed facility has a reduced ERP from the licensed 

facility and a similar azimuth pattern such that it completely fits inside the existing contour as shown.   

Should you have any questions regarding this information please contact me. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
James Stenberg 
Principal Engineer 

February 25, 2024 
Station: KBSE-LD 

Location: 43-44-23.2 N, 116-8-15.6 W 






